2024 Annual General Meeting
PROXY FORM

If you cannot attend the Annual General Meeting on 10 June 2024 and you are a financial member of the
Caboolture Sports Club (Softball), you can use this form to nominate someone who is present at the
meeting to vote on your behalf.

l, (name) of

(address) ,

being a financial member of the Caboolture Sports Club (Softball) hereby appoint

(name) of

(address)

i

as my proxy to vote on my behalf at the Annual General Meeting of the Caboolture Sports Softball
Association to be held on 10 June 2024, and at any adjournment thereof.

Signature: Date:

Correctly completed Proxy Forms are to be received via email (admin@caboolturesoftball.com.au ) or in
person at the CSSA Office no later than 6pm on Thursday 6 June 2024.

Any attendee at the meeting may only hold a proxy for one (1) other member.
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